
 

 

September 23, 2021 

 
Dear Students / Parents / Guardians, 

 

This is to inform you that regular online classes will be resumed after the 

Semester 1 for Primary and Secondary& Hr. Sec. Sections from 27.09.2021 and 

04.10.2021 respectively. There will be a change in the class time table; we will 

add another period for all classes. The changed time table will be informed to 

you later in the Google Classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 
Rev. Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph, S.J. 

                                                                      Principal 

 

 

 

 
 


